[bookmark: _GoBack]The Highland Township Board of Supervisors met on Tuesday September 8, 2020 with Supervisors Scott, Fredd, & Umble present.  The minutes of the August meeting were read.  Tom Scott motioned to approve the minutes as read, Tom Fredd seconded, all were in favor.
Police report – there were 103 activities for the month, 3 traffic, 0 criminal.  $168.55 was collected in fees.
Zoning – Bill Beers reported he issued 2 building permits for the month, there are 0 pending, and 2 storm water / grading permits were issued.  A total of $1,608.50 was collected in fees, which includes junk yard and mobile home park fees.
Legal – solicitor Legg reported it was another quiet month.  He worked with the Brandywine Conservancy on County reimbursement application for the Comprehensive Plan.  It will be submitted within the next couple of weeks.  Although we may receive word on its’ approval before year-end, the official approval will probably be in January.
Emergency Management – Jerry McKee reported that we had a fatal accident in the Township a week or so ago near Gibble Rd.  There have also been issues with storm damage and a few burning complaints on Humpton Rd.
Road report – Tom Scott reported they are mowing road banks again but hope to finish up and switch to boom mowing road banks and low lying tree branches soon.  The Beaver Dam road bridge has been repaired.  They have cleaned up storm damage and filled in some washed out areas.  Trash was dumped & scattered on North Five Point Rd. but they have not found any addresses.
Tax Collector’s Report – Barb reported that $4,242.38 was collected for August, leaving the outstanding balance at $17,688.73.
Tom Scott motioned to pay the bills, Brandon Umble seconded.
Roger asked about New Business and setting a date for the budget meeting. It was decided the budget meeting will be Tuesday October 27 at 7 pm.  Barb will advertise the meeting.  
Jerry suggested that an alarm system for the building be considered.
The checks and reports were reviewed and signed.
Tom Scott motioned to adjourn, Tom Fredd seconded, all were in favor.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Barb Davis, Secretary/Treasurer
